
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
11th October 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

RE: Year 7 Pastoral ‘settling-in’ Evening 

 

We would like to invite parents and carers to our Year 7 ‘settling in’ event taking place on the 18th October 2023. 
This event will run from 2:45-6:30 during which time you are invited to make an appointment to meet your child’s 
form tutor face to face. This will enable you to establish how well your child has settled in to their first half term 
here at The Orme Academy and discuss any questions that you might have.   

This event will allow you to establish a good link with your child’s form tutor; something that will prove invaluable 
moving forward for the next five years as we work together to gain the best outcomes for our students.  

Appointments will be bookable via our information portal (Talaxy) and will be made available from Wednesday 
11th October. Appointments will be limited to 8 minutes in duration, to allow for as many parents as possible to 
make an appointment.  

A guidance sheet on how to book an appointment on Talaxy is attached. 

I would like to thank you in advance for your support with this event and our Year 7 team look forward to speaking 
to you on 18th October. 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
 
 

Mr J A Rowley 
Head of Year 7 
 

 

 


